STATE OF M AINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 STarTE HOUSE STATION
AuvugusTa, MaINE 04333.0016

Paul R. LePage David Barnhardt
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

January 12, 2015

Regina Villa Associates, Inc.
Attn: Regina Villa

51 Franklin Street, 4™ Floor
Boston, MA 02110

RE: DBE Certification
Dear Ms. Villa:

Based on the information that you submitted regarding your home state DBE certification, we are pleased
to notify you that your firm, Regina Villa Associates, Inc., has been renewed as a
Minority/Disadvantaged Business Enterprise by the Maine Department of Transportation and will be
listed in our Disadvantaged/Minority Business Enterprise Online Directory. Your home state
certification expires on October 1, 2015,

If you wish to continue your DBE certification when you are renewed by your home state please send a
letter/certificate from the home state Department of Transportation which specifically states the firm’s
name, firm’s owner, a brief description of the firm’s scope of work or professional service, if a
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise, Woman Business Enterprise, Minority Business Enterprise or other
Socially and Economically Disadvantaged Enterprise, and the date through which the certification is
authorized.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact this office by telephone at (207) 624-3066 or by e-
mail at: sherry.tompkins(@maine.gov.

DBE Progranr-Administrator
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m&g&@mw&&my%m&@é

W w

a1p(J uonvA1dxsy I UODILf13.427)
€I10C °I 4290120 FIOT I 4299150

Q7 14D SUOUDINIDY [DA2Pa,] JO 2P0 6f Ul Y40f 12§ SD &:m.ﬁm\ﬁawmk Y] YIIM 2OUDPLOIID Ul
J Oy &q as1idiajusy sSoUISNG PISVIUDAPVSI(T D SD PaLf1piad S1

‘1 ‘STLVIO0SSY VTIIA YNIORY

Iy} S23PIAIMOUNOD Aqa42Y

LOQoUIEN {5




